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Engineering Department 
714 Johnson Street 
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Phone:  707-236-1542 

Email:  mario.landeros@ghd.com 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
November 20, 2023 

Bodega Avenue Bike Lanes and Rehabilitation Project 
-   High Street to Nelson Way   - 

November 21 to December 8, 2023 
(schedule is weather-dependent) 

 
Bodega Avenue Bike Lanes and Rehabilitation Project will resume work this week starting 11/21/23 through 
12/8/23, from Nelson Way to High Street.   

Conditions will be dusty and loud due to construction equipment. One-way traffic control and “no parking” 
restrictions will be in place during the work.  Expect delays through the work zone (Nelson to High).  Non-local, 
through traffic will be advised to use alternate routes and avoid the work zone.  Please follow all construction 
signage and keep alert for the workers and construction equipment.  Use caution traveling through the area.  

For any questions or concerns with the work in your area, please contact Green Valley Construction Manager 
Gene McGloin by email (GeneM@Gvalley.com) or call or text (916) 996-2706. 

We apologize in advance for this inconvenience and disruption to your neighborhood caused by this project and 
we greatly appreciate your patience. 

 

 
Thank you, 

 
 

Mario Landeros 
City Engineer 
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